
 

 

We would like to wish all Members a Happy New Year. We hope 2021 is a better year for everyone and we 

have some exciting plans that we look forward to sharing with you. 

In light of the latest Government regulations the Sports Shop will close, and coaching services will be 

postponed until further notice. Expiry dates on outstanding lessons have been removed for 2021 so these 

will remain valid for you to use on our return. We shall use the lockdown as an opportunity to develop and 

come back better trained and with lots of ideas on improving our service. 

We are excited to announce that after many hours of hard work, we are launching our online store. The 

website offers a great variety of stock and allows you to browse and purchase online wherever you are, 

with click and collect or home delivery available. With our January Sale now on, we hope many of you will 

be able to grab yourselves a bargain.  

We are delighted to announce Tilly Da Cunha will be joining the Sports Shop Team as our tennis specialist. 

Tilly brings an abundance of tennis knowledge to the team and will be on hand to enhance our tennis 

services for Members.  

In this newsletter: 

1. OUR NEW TENNIS SPECIALIST – We welcome Tilly Da Cunha to our team 

2. OUR NEW ONLINE SHOP – 50% off clothing and 25% off shoes 

  

Our New Tennis Specialist – Tilly Da Cunha 

We are pleased to announce Tilly shall be joining the Sports Shop team as our 

tennis specialist. Tilly brings an abundance of tennis experience and we are 

very excited to have her join the team to enhance our tennis services. Tilly 

came highly recommended by the tennis representatives that call on us and we 

are delighted to have made this appointment. Tilly caught their eye while 

working at David Lloyd Raynes Park in tennis retail and stringing. 

‘Tennis has been a passion of mine since a young age and having competed 

nationally as a junior, I attended Sutton Tennis Academy at the age of 16. After 

gaining my coaching qualifications in tennis, sailing and windsurfing, my 

coaching expertise took me abroad to work in the South of France and Corsica.  

Upon return to the UK, I embarked upon a Sports Management degree at 

Southampton Solent University, graduating in 2019. I thoroughly enjoy 



attending a range of sporting events and will get to Wimbledon, Lords or Old Trafford (Theatre of Dreams) 

when I can.  

I have had the pleasure of working at Queen’s Club during the Fever-Tree Championships 2019, and more 

recently at Salon Privé, a prestigious Concours d’Elegance held at Blenheim Palace.  

With a wealth of knowledge working in tennis retail and racket stringing, I am now very happy to be joining 

the team at Roehampton Club and will be more than happy to advise on equipment, stringing or even just 

for a natter!’ 

 

50% off clothing and 25% off shoes in our brand-new online shop! 

We are excited to officially launch our Group online shop to you all. With our shops forced to close we 

have collated the stock from across our six sites, including Roehampton Club, to provide you all access to a 

wider variety of choice from the comfort of your own home.  

We offer a postal service so you can have these posted directly to you or they can be collected from the 

Security Gatehouse at the Club.  

We have a fantastic range of autumn / winter clothing available at 50% off and all shoes at 25% off. We 

have over 1,300 products online across 22 fantastic brands – there are plenty of bargains to be had! We 

shall soon be adding tennis clothing and equipment along with golf clubs, bags, trollies, and accessories 

soon. 

Introducing our new online shop  

1. Click on the below link to access the website: https://forefrontgolf.co.uk/ 

 
2. You can easily find and navigate all our product collections that you can find in our store for men 

and for women. 

 

https://forefrontgolf.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. You will have 

access to view all 

the men’s and 

ladies’ shoes at 

25% off and the 

sizes available in 

every style.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. Once you add 

products to 

your basket 

the checkout 

page will 

automatically 

calculate your 

discount for 

you. 

 

 

 

 



5. You can make payment 

online and you have the 

option of 'collect from store' 

of which we will have the 

products to collect from the 

Security Gatehouse within 48 

hours or to have it posted to 

your address at checkout.  

 

 

 

 

6. You will then be notified when your items are on their way. We have a 30-day return policy from 

when the Sport Shop reopens so should the item not fit or is not satisfactory you can return it to us 

with the labels/tags intact and we shall arrange a refund or exchange for you. 

If you have any queries or there’s anything we can help with, email Ricky Pharo, PGA Services Manager at 

ricky.pharo@roehamptonclub.co.uk  

mailto:ricky.pharo@roehamptonclub.co.uk

